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MARCH 
Thurs 29th 3.45pm 

Y5/6 High 5 Netball at St 

Nicholas Primary 

END OF TERM 

APRIL 
Sun 1st 10am 

Holy Communion  

St Andrew’s 

Mon 16th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Thurs 26th 3.45 - 

5.30pm 

Y1/2 Football tournament 

at Alcester Town FC 

MAY 
Tues 1st  

Class 2 trip 

Thurs 3rd 3.45pm 

Y3/4 Football tournament 

at Alcester Town FC 

Mon 7th 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 8th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama show 

Thurs 10th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama show 

 

Children will be sharing their 

talents in  Celebration       

Assembly on  Friday 19th  

April at 2.45pm 
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We would like to wish all our families an enjoyable and relaxing Easter break. 

School reopens on Monday 16th April. 

 
Coventry Cathedral 

 
 
 
We all enjoyed a truly wonderful morning at        
Coventry Cathedral yesterday. It was such an      
uplifting experience to share in the children’s joy 
and enthusiasm. This project has been a fantastic 
example of the benefits of working collaboratively 
within our family of schools. We would like to      
express our thanks to the TG PTA for helping to 
make the event possible. 
     
 
 

 
 

PTA Easter Raffle 

A huge thank you to all our families for supporting the PTA Easter 
raffle. We raised £185 which will go towards supporting future 
school projects. The lucky winners were delighted to collect their 
prizes earlier this week.  

 

Easter Bunny 
 
Once again the Easter Bunny made a special visit to our school gardens. 
The whole school came out to dodge the spring showers to hunt for their 
chocolate treats. As always, it was lovely to share in the children's      
excitement. Our thanks to the PTA for supporting this very special TG 
Easter tradition. 
 

 
School Uniform 
We would like to remind parents, that if your child’s hair is long enough 
to touch their shoulders then it needs to be tied back during the school 
day.  
 

Class 2 Assessment  Information Sessions 
When we return after the Easter holidays we are planning two           
information sessions for Class 2 parents. On Thursday 19th April at 3:45 
there will be a meeting for Year 2 parents to talk about the KS1 SATs 
and on Thursday 26th April, there will be a meeting at 3:45 for Year 1 
parents to talk about the phonics assessments.  

 

          PTO 
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Farewell Mrs Taylor 
This week we are saying goodbye to Mrs Taylor who is leaving to spend more time with her family. Mrs 
Taylor has been involved with TG for many years both as a parent and as a member of staff. She has 
been an invaluable asset to our admin team and played a large part in developing our wonderful      
website. We really appreciate all that she has done for the school and we wish her all the very best for 
the future. 

 

And finally ……. 

 We know that we are very fortunate with our wonderful school setting at TG and that the school grounds provide us 
all with a fantastic outdoor environment. We thought that you might enjoy this photo taken yesterday evening by one 
of our parents.  
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